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6th March 2020 
   

World Book Day 
 

It was a brilliant World Book Day yesterday.  The children looked 

fantastic and it was lovely to have so many parents in school reading at 

the start of the day.  The book sale in the afternoon went well and we 

are looking forward to buying some new books with the proceeds. 

 

School Uniform   
 
Having a spring clear out? The Friends of Buckfastleigh (FOBs PTA) would love donations of any good 

condition outgrown school uniform so that we can hold a second hand uniform sale to raise money for 

school extras and save you a few quid too!  Watch this space for dates of the sale.  Please bring 

uniform to the school office. 

As always if you are interested in getting involved in this or any fundraising events, please pass your 

name to the office.   
 

TikTok Privacy and Safety Checklist 
  

Lots of children are using TikTok so SWGfL have developed some leaflets that you can either order 

(free) or download about the privacy and safety settings on the TikTok app. It is worth downloading 

these leaflets and reading through the information. 

  

https://www.swgflstore.com/collections/resources/products/tiktok-checklist 
 

MTAs Needed 

 

We are looking to appoint some extra Meal Time Assistants at Buckfastleigh Primary School.  A letter 

went out about it this week.  If you would like more information, please speak to Kirsty in the office. 
 

School Disco 
 

The Easter disco is planned for Friday 20th March.  Timings will be similar to the last disco. 

 Reception and KS1: 5-6pm 

 KS2: 6:15-7:15pm 
If you would like to DJ at the disco or help out the FOBS team in some other way, please get in touch 

with the school office or contact a FOBS member directly. 

 

Science Week (STEM) 

 

Science week is on during the week beginning 16th March.  We have some visitors booked to come 

into school and our Science Coordinator, Shelley Micklewright has put in a lot of work to make it an 

exciting and interesting week for the children.  If you work in one of the STEM industries and would 

like to come into school to share your knowledge and expertise, please speak to Kirsty in the office. 
 

Parent Voice Meeting 

 

Our next parent voice meeting is on Monday 9th March at 2:30pm.  Please come to the school office. 
 

 

HAVE A GREAT WEEKEND!   EDDIE BROWN 
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